
From: Robert Elsner [mailto:relsner@wild80.org]  

Sent: Sunday, December 05, 2010 4:57 PM 
To: planadmin 

Subject: Mercy Housing 

 
Dear Plan Commission Members, 
We object to the proposed Mercy Housing project at a time when there is a surplus of rental housing and 
houses for sale in this area. Public funds (our tax dollars) should not be awarded to developers for non 
critical projects. Respectfully, Barbara and Robert Elsner, 2420 N. Terrace Ave. 
 


